
The Sister Agnes Somers Society – How to Become a Member 
 
 
The College of St. Scholastica invites you to become a member of The Sister Agnes 
Somers Society by making a planned charitable gift during your lifetime or through a 
provision in your estate plan.  By doing so, your gift will help ensure future support of 
the College and its students, faculty, and staff.   
 
You might consider leaving a legacy to the College by including the College as a 
beneficiary of your will or trust, by naming the College as a beneficiary of a life 
insurance policy, retirement account, or bank account, or through a charitable gift 
arrangement such as a charitable gift annuity.  Please see the “Bequest Language” 
section of this website for guidance on leaving a bequest to the College. 
 

 Ideally, we would like to have a copy of the relevant section/s of your estate 
planning document/s, to the extent that you are willing to provide these to us.  
We would also like to know whether your future gift will have any restrictions as 
to its use, or whether it can be used for the College’s general, unrestricted 
purposes.  We would also appreciate having contact information for your attorney 
and/or your estate’s personal representative in our files. 
 

 If you are willing to sign our Sister Agnes Somers Society enrollment form, we 
will send that to you and return the completed form to you after the College’s 
representative has signed the form.  
 

 We will honor your wishes if you choose to remain anonymous. 
 

 You will be invited to all Sister Agnes Somers Society events at the College, 
along with other members of the Society.  When you are inaugurated into the 
Society, you will be given a special memento of the College which is only given 
to members of this Society. 

 
Please contact our Planned Giving department to discuss your gift, obtain further 
information, or let us know that you have included the College in your estate plan.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this invitation. 
 
 
 
 
 


